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FDIC ANNCUNCES NEW ASSTSTANT DOL DIRECTOR FOR INVESTIGATIONS

The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation today announced the
assigrment of S. Kay Northern to Assistant Director for Investigations in
the Division of Liquidation (DOL), effective September 6, 1991.

Ms. Northern formerly was a senior liquidation specialist in the FSLIC
Resolution Fund’s Professional Liability Group. In her new position she
succeeds Christopher A. Byrne, who returned to the FDIC’s Legal Division.

"Kay Northern brings important management experience to her new
position. We are fortunate to have her available to assume the challenges
ahead in both the professional 1liability and criminal investigation
programs," said Stephen N. Graham, Associate Director of DOL.

Ms. Northern Jjoined the FDIC in 1983 as an investigator in the
Knoxville, Tenn., Consolidated Office. She was named Section Chief in
1986 and assistant department head in 1987. She became a Supervisory
Liquidation Specialist in 1989 and served in Washington as the liaison
between the Division of Liquidation and the ILegal Division on all
professional liability and criminal investigation issues.
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